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15th June 2017 
 
Dear Dragonflies Parents & Carers, 
 
Trip to Camley Street Nature Park - Friday 23rd June 
 
 
Due to the Eid celebrations now taking place on Monday 26th June, our trip has now been 
changed to ​Friday 23rd June​.  
 
Please let me know if the changes mean you now cannot help on the trip. All other 
arrangements are the same and we will be leaving school at 9:15. 
 
Thank you  
 
Becca 
 
 
 
Primrose Hill Primary School 
 Princess Road, Regent’s Park, London NW1 8JL 
 Tel:   020 7722 8500  
 ​admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk  
 www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk 
 
 
 
15th June 2017 
 
Dear Butterflies Parents & Carers, 
 
Trip to Camley Street Nature Park - Friday 23rd June 
 
 
Due to the Eid celebrations now taking place on Monday 26th June, our trip has now been 
changed to ​Friday 23rd June​.  
 
Please let me know if the changes mean you now cannot help on the trip. All other 
arrangements are the same and we will be leaving school at 11:15. 
 
 
Thank you  
 
Sophie 
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